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September 14, 2021 
On behalf of the PGA of America, I would like to send my warmest 
congratulations to all of our friends at the United States Blind Golfers Association 
on the celebration of your 75th Anniversary! 
What started just after World War II as primarily a means for blind Veterans to 
play the game of golf evolved in 1953 into an organization that continues to make 
an impact today. And it is a point of pride for us at the PGA of America that PGA 
Professionals nationwide have regularly helped elevate your annual National 
Championship into a special event. 
Of course, this milestone of your 75th Anniversary couldn’t be accomplished 
without the commitment of incredible leaders such as the late Lifetime 
Achievement Award recipient Mr. Robert Andrews and the rest of your Hall of 
Fame class. 
Through his over 50 years as a member of the USBGA, Bob exemplified what it 
meant to serve and leave the game better than he found it, as he was 
instrumental in helping grow the sport by providing more opportunities to the 
blind and vision impaired community. Bob knew that golf can be a great source of 
fun and relaxation, but perhaps most importantly, he knew that golf can bring 
people from all backgrounds together, and that's something that the PGA of 
America celebrates at all levels. 
Congratulations on your Association's 75 years of providing opportunities for 
blind and visually impaired golfers to love and enjoy the game. 
Sincerely, 

President 
PGA of America 
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